
 

 

Call for Papers 
 

Utility Safety Partners invites you to submit an abstract for an educational session at our 2025 Safety 
Conference in Edmonton, Alberta on April 14 – 15, 2025.  

The 2025 Utility Safety Conference offers an opportunity for damage prevention and safety professionals 
to learn about the newest information, innovation, technology, and experiences contributing to safe work 
practices. The event includes concurrent educational sessions, training opportunities, committee 
meetings, a tradeshow, and networking events. We estimate over 200 stakeholders will attend, including 
contractors, machine operators, facility operators, training providers, line locators, regulators, safety 
representatives, equipment suppliers, and more.  

Present your innovation, research, technology, case study, or experience at the 2025 Utility Safety 
Conference. Educational sessions are 45 minutes long and should relate to safety or damage prevention 
in your industry. All topics are welcome, including: 

• Best practices 
• Communication 
• Digital data 
• Education 
• Innovation 

• Legislation 
• Mapping 
• Planning 
• Public awareness 
• Safety 

• Technology 
• Training 
• Work methods 

 

Sessions are not to be used to sell products or services. 

Include the following information within your submission: 

• Presentation title 
• Abstract (maximum 300 words) 
• Learning outcome 
• Presenter name, title, and company 
• Presentation format (workshop, panel discussion, individual presentation, demo, case study, etc.)  

 

Submit your abstract to info@utilitysafety.ca by December 31, 2024. USP will contact you by February 3, 
2025, to confirm participation in the conference.  

mailto:info@utilitysafety.ca

